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Dear year 2 upwards parents / carers  

We are offering our year 2 and upward pupils the exciting opportunity 

of an optional enrichment Christmas trip to the Regent Theatres 

Panto.  This year it is Dick Whittington.   

We have secured a fantastic price of £25.40 for the tickets, travel and 

treats in December.  

We need to book this by Monday 23rd September to secure these 

rates.  

If you would like your child to take part, please return the slip to secure 

their place and your commitment to paying the monies by 15th 

November 2024. Payments on ParentPay will open from Monday 

allowing you to build the payments up to cover the full total in 

instalments.  

If you do not wish for your child to attend normal curriculum lessons 

will still be provided.  

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Johnson 

 

Childs Name ________________________________________ 

            I would like my child to have a place on the Panto trip and agree to paying the cost   

            My child will not be attending the optional trip.   


